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Statement from John Lehmann, Editor, The Australian: 

Ian Plimer’s work appeared in The Australian’s Commentary section where we have published a 

range of pieces on the climate debate over many years. 

Plimer has written extensively on this issue and his voice is one of many which are important in the 

mix. 

A range of reports and analyses of climate change are published in The Australian on a regular basis, 

one of the most recent on P1 of the newspaper and online on November 28. 

https://www.theaustralian.com.au/science/planet-earth-cascades-towards-a-hothouse-say-

scientists/news-story/98e4f13c69383189722e3254a8037aa2 

 

From Ian Plimer, geologist: 

I certainly stand by my piece. 

The science that I used to underpin my piece has been long known, validated and duplicated and is 

supported by other geologists who are equally or more qualified than me.  

The support I have had from geologists is huge because they deal with evidence whereas Climate 

Feedback deals with incomplete models in an attempt to predict the future. 

 

https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/mvUvC2xZyzCKZVlqFnnxvr?domain=theaustralian.com.au
https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/mvUvC2xZyzCKZVlqFnnxvr?domain=theaustralian.com.au

